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September 14, 2022 

 

 Dear Pastor and Prayer Partners, 

 

 All glory, praise and honour to our God!  

 

I thank the Lord for His sustaining grace, His work here at Naguilian, La Union, 

Philippines is moving and growing. The church are able to open up outreaches within nearby 

villages. It is our prayer that God will expand our horizon in these specific areas.  

 

The Bible school in our church is continuing, we feed, fetch and drive them home 

during night classes because transportation at night is expensive and not safe. The Lord open 

up another ministry for me as a life coach for teaching values to the village officials and some 

policemen. I was allowed to teach from the Word of God so I grabbed this opportunity given 

by me by the government. They do not give me any cents for this but I do it for the Lord.  

 

 The church financial is really down these past months because of the deaths of some 

givers in our church. So the church can hardly give my allowance because we have many 

missionaries and they need support also.  

 

 Please pray for me and my family that we will continue serving the Lord. I know for 

sure that Jesus is coming soon and I wanted to be ready for His coming.  

 

 We thank you so much for partnering with us in the Philippines. We know that your 

labor is not in vain. We love you in the Lord! 

 

 

 

 

Prayer Requests: 

 

 

 

1. Nipa Huts for our Sunday School Facilities : $1200  

3. Monthly Financial Support     : $ 200  

4. IDs and uniforms for Bible Institutes    : $ 300 

5. 2nd storey building for our Library    : $ 2000 

 

 

 

        Your missionaries, 

         

 

        GAIUS & CANDACE SANTIAGO 

        JAHZIEL   


